
 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
CITY OF NATIONAL CITY 

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION MEETING 
REGULAR MEETING – WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 11 – 5:30 P.M. 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the regular meeting of the Civil Service 
Commission of the City of National City scheduled for Wednesday, January 11, at 5:30 
p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Civil Service Commission is Wednesday, 
March 8, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. at City Hall, Large Conference Room, 2nd floor, located at 
1243 National City Boulevard, National City CA 91950. 
 

 
Lizza Galindo-Rojas 
Executive Assistant 
 
State of California  ) 
      ) ss. 
County of San Diego ) 
 
I, Lizza Galindo-Rojas, Executive Assistant, of the City of National City, hereby 
declare under perjury that I posted this item on the Bulletin Board in front of City Hall 
and City Website on Friday, January 6, 2023. 
 
 

Lizza Galindo-Rojas 
Executive Assistant 

Administrative Services/Human Resources 
 

 
 


